
From
Mission Director,
MEPMA,
Telangana,
Hyderabad.

To
The Project Directors of ML,PMA

Lr.No 05/MEPMA/EST&P/D1. dated:29 -05-2017

Sir/Madam,

Sub: - Certain instructions regarding implementation of the EST&P Programme -Reg.

*t<+

It has been observed that due to technical problem in the functioning of Aadhar Server at

Centre for Good Governance, the attendance of the trainees is not synchronizing with the portal

attendance, the steps are being taken up by the CGG with the UIDAI authorities and the issucs

will be cleared within few days.

Keeping in view the situation, the attendance has been updated by the CGG fbr the iists

sent from the ULBs and accordingly the Skill Training Providers, generated the invoices ancl

forwarded to the DMCs for taking further action. In this regard, you are requested to instruct tire

DMCs to veri$r the list by physically checking the candidates & manual attendance registcr.

delete the candidates who are not attending the center frorn the beginning and tbrward the

invoices to the PDs log ins within 6 days (before 5tr'June, 2017) of all the invoices gerreratecl by'

the STPs for taking further action as per the existing procedure.

As the existing batches are belonging to the year 2016-17, the delay in the process would

be viewed seriously and action would be taken against the DMCs who delayed the process and

not complied the instructions.

-Wf'Y'
fbr MISSION DIRECTOR

Copy to:
The Skill Training Providers,
District Mission Coordinators


